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From: Ashley Cicchillo [
Sent: June-20-17 6:07 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: File # OP.16.012 and Z.16.051

To whom it may concern,

My husband and myself may not be able to attend the hearing this evening at City Hall at 7pm regarding File #
OP.16.012 and Z.16.051. Below are our concerns we would like to voice for the proposed increase of the 2
floor condo building being built on 31 and 55 Mousey Street in Woodbridge.

There will be more traffic on Woodbridge Avenue, where they already several condo buildings already.
This will lead to more destruction of our unique neighbourhood character and natural environment.
This will eventually lead to more problems with our infrastructure.

The roads in this area do not have several lanes for traffic; leading to frequent road repairs, increased
traffic, and delays in daily schedules.

« Even higher buildings

I thank you for your time and attention during this matter.
Kind regards,

Ashley Macri (Cicchillo)



